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September 17, 2019

Crossville City Council,

We are gearing up our plans for our annual Christmas Festival set to take place December 6, 2019. Due
to limited parking on-site, in the past we have partnered with Rural King to use their Parking lot. Our
primary concern is the safety of the Community. There is not a safe passage from Rural King to our
campus. We feel the safest route for families to access our campus from Rural King would be to close
off a lane of West Avenue for about 100 yards between the Rural King entrance and our Office entrance
on West AVE. In the past, we have done this with much success. We feel taking this precaution will be
the best option to keep families safe as they access our property.

Thank you for your time, and | look forward to your response. You may contact me at (931) 787-9782
with any questions or concerns.

Thank You,

David Keyes, Operations Director
Cumberland Fellowship Church
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